
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HIGHLANDS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

Highlands Primary School 
Highlands Gardens 
Ilford 
Essex 
IG1 3LE 

Head Teacher: 
Dr Kulvarn Atwal  
B.Soc.Sc, MA, Ed. D 

 

Fax:      020 8518 2322 Telephone: 
Email:  admin@highlandsprimary.net 020 8554 0044 
               head@highlandsprimary.net 
 

 

“As a result of determined leadership and strong teaching, all groups of pupils learn exceptionally well at this school. 
Consequently, pupils are prepared very well for the next stage of their education and later life” Ofsted 2019 

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all children and staff and expect members of our school 
community to share this commitment. 

 

 

21.05.2024 

Dear Parents\Carers, 

We are excited to let you know that we are moving our website to a new address.  Our 
website https://highlandsprimaryschool.co.uk  will be moving to 
https://highlandsprimary.co.uk.   

At the same time we will be giving our website a new coat of paint that will create a familiar 
browsing experience across all schools within the Thinking Schools Federation. 

We hope you find the website easy to use and navigate.  The site will still include all of the 
important and interesting information about Highlands Primary School that you are used to 
seeing on the current one. 

The change over will begin in the next few days and will be completed by Monday 3rd June.  
We will keep you posted on the changes as they happen via Parent Portal. 

We will also be running a survey between half term and the summer break for your chance to 
give some feedback on the new site. 

Kind Regards 

Steven Cordeweener 

 
Network and Infrastructure Lead 
The Thinking Schools Federation 
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